

June 9, 2017

City of Hudson Attn: David Basil, Mayor 115 Executive Parkway Suite 400 Hudson, Ohio 44236

RE: County of Summit Urban Qualification - CDBG

Dear Mayor Basil;

The County of Summit Department of Community and Economic Development is in receipt of your letter requesting an extension to respond to the Agreement of Cooperation Community Development Block Grant Program.

Please consider this letter formal acceptance of your request. The new deadline to respond is July 24, 2017.

Please contact me at 330-643-8013 or hmiller@summitoh.net if you have any questions.

Regards,

Holly R. Miller

Senior Administrator

